
King’s becomes a 

SMOKE + VAPE 
FREE  CAMPUS

July 1st, 2019
Smoking and vaping will be prohibited 
in all buildings and all campus areas.

For any concerns regarding the new smoke & vape
free campus, please contact:

Chris MacNeil 
Director of Physical Plant

kings.uwo.ca/smoke-free-campus 

Smoking on city sidewalks is permitted. Smokers are asked to be considerate of 
others and avoid high pedestrian tra�c areas when choosing a location to 

smoke. The following are some suggested smoking areas.



King’s becomes a 

SMOKE + VAPE 
FREE  CAMPUS

July 1st, 2019
The new smoke & vape free campus offers a 

number of benefits for all:

 • A smoke-free campus provides many health benefits including    
   preventing the effects of secondhand smoke. 
 • Other institutions including Western will be smoke-free by July 2019. 

Resources
If you are a smoker who wishes to quit, we want you to feel 

supported on your journey to wellness. Please visit our 
Quit Smoking  resource page at kings.uwo.ca/smoke-free-campus 

for more information

For any concerns regarding the new smoke & vape
free campus, please contact:

Chris MacNeil 
Director of Physical Plant

kings.uwo.ca/smoke-free-campus 


